From:

Subject: A428Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet scheme
Date: 19 August 2021 03:33:36

Dear Sir / Madam
| wish to object to the above scheme.

The scheme will encourage more long-distance commuting and generate additional local trips in the
area. This will have cause more congestion and bottlenecks on feeder roads and other roads in the
area.

The Highways England webpage on the scheme does not include a cost estimate, but it is sure to be
in the hundreds of millions. The country cannot afford a scheme that will ultimately create more
problems.

Regards
Mr Baxter





